
It would result in a 1% sales tax for Public Safety.
It would generate approximately $120,000.00 each year for Public Safety.  

How could the Public Safety Tax be used?
If approved, the Public Safety Sales Tax could be used for the following:
     The hiring of quality officers to provide the citizens of Hallsville 24 hour/7
days a week police coverage.
     The purchase of needed equipment to increase emergency response capability
and capacity.
     Ongoing training.

 The City received an update from Dayne's Waste Disposal.  Most residents that were tagged
(for bags only) didn't read the tag or maybe didn't understand it and were still not bagging their
trash.  To clarify, NO LOOSE trash in the trash can, everything in the trash can must be bagged.  
The bag cannot weigh more than 50 pounds and cannot be smaller than 13 gallon bags.   
.
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ISSUE NO. 23-03

Reminder: Educate yourself on what will be on the ballot 
April 4th for the Municipal General Election! 

Proposition 911

A Public Safety Sales Tax

Trash Service Update

What does a YES vote mean?

Sample Ballot language:
"Shall the City of Hallsville, Missouri, impose a
sales tax of one percent (1%) for the purpose of
improving public safety?"



City Hall Business Hours

APRIL 2023
April 5th: Storm Siren Testing at Noon
April 8th: Easter Egg Hunt, Tribble Park, at 9:00 a.m.
April 9th: Easter
April 10th: ACH Payments
April 10th: Board of Aldermen meeting at 7:00 p.m.
April 11th: 5% penalty added to unpaid utility bills
April 14th: Happy 20 Year Anniversary Public Works Superintendent Dan McCaleb 
April 21st: $35.00 non-payment fees added to unpaid utility bills
April 21st: Water shut offs for unpaid utility bills

Monday - Friday
8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.

 Phone: (573) 696-3885
Fax: (573) 696-0605

 Drop box available for
payments beside front door

 Calendar of Events
City of Hallsville

Saturday, April 8th - Easter Egg Hunt , Tribble Park, at 9:00 a.m.

Police Foundation of Hallsville

Saturday, October 14th - 3rd Annual Brews & BBQ at the Bob Lemone Building.
Doors open at 5:30 p.m. $200.00 a table or $35.00 a seat. Get tickets at City Hall
or call 573-682-4584.
BBQ Dinner | Music | Live Auctions | Silent Auctions | Gun Raffles | Games | Door Prizes | & More

The City of Hallsville's newsletter now comes out on a monthly basis. If your club or
organization has an event coming up that you would like to have added to our newsletter,

please email City Hall at cityhall@hallsvillemo.org and we would be happy to include it!

General Municipal Election
Be sure to get out and vote for 

the following  items on your ballot:
*Alderman Ward 1
*Alderman Ward 2
*Proposition 911

*Proposition 2

WWW.HALLSVILLEMO.ORG

Comprehensive Plan Review
The next step in the City of Hallsville's
comprehensive plan is public comment.  The City is
asking the residents to review the comprehensive
plan and if you have any questions or comments to
please send them to cityhall@hallsvillemo.org  The
City thanks you for your input and interest in the
future of Hallsville!

You can view the comprehensive plan at:
https://hallsvillemo.org/preliminary-
comprehensive-plan-1


